
Primary Maths Support:  

The 2020 National Curriculum Guidance and  

Beyond with Angles Maths Hub 

To get in touch, please contact us using the details below: 

W: anglesmathshub.org | E: admin@anglesmathshub.org | T: 01603 280940 | Express your interest 

Supporting primary teachers and leaders in Norfolk and   

Suffolk to develop maths teaching and learning, in light of 

the National Curriculum Guidance Document. 

Angles Maths Hub is excited to host an additional series of short, online 
sessions, building on our original series regarding the DfE National Cur-
riculum Guidance Document.  This new series of sessions will offer 
schools the opportunity to learn more about the new supporting materials 
available to enhance the implementation of the Guidance Document.  

The sessions will also provide details of ongoing, free professional         
development, offered by Angles Maths Hub, to support primary school 
teachers and leaders in improving maths teaching and learning across 
their school.  We will also focus on how the programmes support Covid-
recovery and curriculum prioritisation plans. 

 

This online session is 

free of charge  

to all primary schools  

How to book: 

To reserve your free place at 
one of the sessions, follow this 

link to our Eventbrite page. 

Places are limited, so early 
booking is advisable. 

All sessions are repeated and will run 

4.00-4.30pm on the following dates:   

Friday 25th September 

Monday 28th September 

Tuesday 29th September 

Friday 2nd October 

https://www.anglesmathshub.org/
mailto:admin@anglesmathshub.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKqsY3I_1rZc_NWrgkxeHNKag5qOreIj_BBJ8jDdEg0V7y0Q/viewform
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/norfolk-and-suffolk-primary-maths-support-the-nc-guidance-and-beyond-tickets-121509354751
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/norfolk-and-suffolk-primary-maths-support-the-nc-guidance-and-beyond-tickets-121509354751

